
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Crown Street Primary School 

‘Education on another level, where possibilities are endless’ 

      Miss Hopkins           Miss Hayes          Miss Penã 

       Class Teacher                            Morning Learning                         Afternoon Learning 

                                                          Support Assistant                          Support Assistant 

Meet the team … 

This will be your classroom.  

In September it will be full of  

lots of exciting resources to use and play with!  

Together we will create art and writing for our walls. 
 

Welcome to your school. 

It is quite a tall school – but not as tall 

as the towers! Your classroom is on 

the ground floor, the hall is on the first 

floor, the library on the second floor 

and the playground is on the roof!  

This will be your outside area which will be shared with Pre-

School. We will use this as our outdoor classroom with lots of 

learning and play happening out here. Here you will find a 

mud kitchen, water tray, mark making, construction blocks 

and many other exciting things! 

This is our playground. We will use this at playtime and lunchtime. It is 

on our roof, which means we have to walk up lots of stairs to get up 

there! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Crown Street Primary we LOVE books and reading. Lots of your learning in Autumn will be 

inspired by your Curriculum Bookshelf:  

 

When you come to school you will come through the ‘Early Years 

Entrance’ gate and go into your classroom. 

If there is anything out in the outdoor area – try not to touch or play 

with it as this has been set up for some fun learning during the day. 
 

Coming to school … 

You will need to take off your coat and hang it on your peg in the cloakroom. 

You will need to make sure your book bags and PE kit are away in the big grey drawers. 

This is the hall. We will use it every day at lunchtime 

where we will sit on tables with friends from our 

House teams. We will also go to the hall for 

assemblies with Mrs Thompson (our Head of School), 

these assemblies will probably include her reading a 

story (she loves reading!). 

To get to the hall we need to walk up some stairs, we 

will do this safely by holding on to the handrail and 

walking one behind the other all sticking to one side of 

the stairs.  
 

These are the toilets we 

will use – they are inside 

our classroom. Remember 

to flush the toilet after 

you’ve been and then 

always wash your hands. 

Please make sure you put 

your used paper towels in 

the bin.  

 

If you could create your own bookshelf of your favourite books, 

what would be on it? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be different areas for you to work at. 

Maybe you will choose the Construction Area – what type of structure can you build?   

Or the Creative Station – can you write a story or design a picture? 

Or the Home Corner – what have you planned for the family today? 

There is Small World – where can your imagination take you?  

Be careful at Messy Play – can you find anything in the sand? Or can you measure the amount of 

liquid?  

Of course, there is the Reading Corner – what is your favourite book to share with your friends?  

Make friends – we learn from one another, 

we support one another, we are successful 

together  

Uniform … 

We know you will look very smart when you 

are wearing your uniform. 

You will need to bring your book bag and 

water bottle to school every day (we will give 

you your school water bottle in September).  

You will also need to remember to bring a 

coat too. Make sure everything is labelled 

with your name so we know which things 

belong to who! 

What you will do at school … 
Sometimes you will work with 

an adult and sometimes you 

will do independent learning. 

We call this being a ‘busy 

learner’ and you can choose 

where you work. 

It will be so much fun at Crown Street Primary and we are looking forward 

to showing you all these places and getting to know you too.   

Don’t forget to start designing, creating and filling your ‘Special Shoebox’ 

with all the things you love, enjoy and mean something to you.  

We hope you all have a lovely summer with your families and we 

will see you in September! 

Follow us on:          @crownstreetprimary                crownstreetprimary          @CrownStreetPri 

https://www.instagram.com/crownstreetprimary/
https://www.facebook.com/crownstreetprimary
https://x.com/CrownStreetPri

